
Have 
your 
say
Comment on initial design proposals for 
access and road safety improvements 
in Fishpool and Pimhole

Find out more and have your say on the 
newly developed design proposals between 
11 January and 8 February 2022 at 
www.bury.gov.uk/atf-fishpoolandpimhole 



Have your say 
Bury Council and Transport for Greater Manchester are seeking your views on 
access and road safety improvements in Fishpool and Pimhole. Our designs have 
been shaped by your feedback from the consultation in August 2021. 

We want to hear your opinions on the proposed designs so that we can develop 
streets that satisfy your needs. 

To view the designs and have your say using our online survey, 
please visit www.bury.gov.uk/atf-fishpoolandpimhole 
or scan the QR code.

Join our virtual event which will be held on Wednesday 26 January 2022 
at 6pm to find out more about the scheme and ask questions. Follow the 
QR code which will point you to a link to the meeting and provide 
instructions for joining. 

We’ll be posting the recording the day after the event so you can still listen 
to the session if you can’t attend live.

If you’d like to receive our consultation materials in an alternative format or 
language, or to ask us any questions, please contact us by email or phone.

Email:	 buryactivetravel@aecom.com
Phone:	 0800 652 8646

21-0592


